## **Committee of Adjustment**

From: Heather Dutcher

Sent: Monday, May 31, 2021 2:37 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment

**Subject:** Application A-36/21. 60 Kathleen St

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We, John and Heather Dutcher, support the application for relief to allow a higher fence.

As the property does not allow for a proper backyard, the side yard should be allowed to be fenced instead. The residents have three small children who benefit every day from a private outdoor space. Since they live on a busy street right across the street from a public park, the fence is necessary for security reasons.

The fence does not block any sight lines for traffic. We feel it has been well thought out, designed and installed. To ask them to amend it makes no sense at all.

Thank you for your consideration, John and Heather Dutcher

Lyon Ave Guelph NIH 5C5

Sent from my iPad